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Homework


Thank you for all your support with homework. Please read and practice spellings every night and help your child to complete their homework projects fortnightly and maths homework weekly.
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Dates for your diary:





Fri 5th April – end of Term





Please practise your child’s spellings every night so that they are prepared for their Friday test.





“Regular Readers”


Your children are making fantastic progress with their reading books. As they move to books with more pages please don’t feel you have to read the whole book in one night. Just indicate the page your child has read up to with you.


The children now know how to change their books independently but please remember to sign your child’s reading record book when they have read with you so they may choose a new book to bring home and get 


their “regular reader” tick.
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Literacy


Children will be having Literacy and language lessons every day. This term we will be exploring in fiction: traditional tales, looking at plot, setting, characters and the power of transformation and change and in non- Fiction: instructional texts linking to theme of recipe instructions


We will continue to learn new spellings weekly and have daily handwriting lessons. 


























*** Welcome *** Welcome *** Welcome*** 


Welcome back to school after February half term. We are looking forward to working with you and your child this half term. Please talk to a member of staff if you have any concerns.














Please ensure all items of clothing, bags & water bottles are clearly name labelled. 





Numeracy


We will explore measures and statistics. We will also be working with geometry and reinforcing our understanding of number. 


Science


Our topic this term is a Science topic and we will  be exploring changes that occur and the things we can do to help our bodies grow healthily. 


Art


We will look at the work of Monet and attempt to paint in a way similar to him. 





ICT


We will explore using ICT to help up take and edit photos 


DT


In DT we will be measuring and weighing food in non-statutory units e.g. cups in order to make cupcakes.


RE


We will be hearing about the Easter Story and why Easter is an important Christian celebration.








Don’t forget to check out what’s happening in school at our school web site:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.allsaintsce.rochdale.sch" ��www.allsaintsce.rochdale.sch�.uk
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PE - 


PE days will be Tuesday & Wednesday.  Please make sure your child has his/her kit in school and that earrings and any other jewellery have been removed.


Library


Library Days will be: Tuesday.


Please bring back your child’s book if they would like a new one.








General Information
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School Times:


8.40am -3pm (Doors close at 8.50am) Latecomers please sign in at front of school reception desk
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Year 2 


Newsletter





Our topic for this half term is 


“Healthy Me!”








Curricular Information 








